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Comments: THE WILD LANDS OF OUR COUNTRY ARE PRECIOUS AND JUST AS PRECIOUS ARE THEIR

INHABITANTS.  THOSE INHABITANTS ARE OF THE WILD NATURE - BEARS, ETC. - AND MAY BE A

DANGER TO ANY DOMESTICATED ANIMALS INTRODUCED INTO THEIR HABITAT. WHEN THIS HAPPENS

THOSE WILD ONES ARE IN DANGER  - BEING SHOT OR TRAPPED BY HUMANS - FOR THEIR LIVES.

THOSE LIVES THEY LIVE IN THIS PROTECTED AREA WE CALL THE "HIGH UINTAS WILDERNESS". THE

IMPORTANT WORD HERE BEING 'WILDERNESS".  THE HIGH UINTAS ARE FOR THEIR WILD

INHABITANTS,  THE HIGH UINTAS ARE "NOT", I REPEAT "NOT", FOR ANY DOMESTIC ANIMALS.

CONSEQUENTLY, SHEEP OF THE DOMESTIC KIND ARE NEVER TO BE INTRODUCED INTO THE HIGH

UINTAS WILDERNESS. NEVER. NOT EVER.       THIS IS A WILD PLACE, PROTECT IT AS SUCH!!!!


